
To: Dr. Charles Johns

Board of Education

From: Brad Swanson

Date: May 9, 2022

Re: Retirement Declarations: Certified Staff

The following staff members have announced their intent to retire at the end of the

2024-2025 school year under the 2018-2023 Glenbrook Education Association

Agreement (Appendix N) and Board Policy 6110: Voluntary Termination for Teachers.

GBN GBS

Bozacki-Rae, Joyce Blix, John

English, Michael Kane, David

Miller, Matthew

The following staff members have announced their intent to retire at the end of the

2025-2026 school year under the 2018-2023 Glenbrook Education Association

Agreement (Appendix N) and Board Policy 6110: Voluntary Termination for Teachers.

GBN GBS

Cooper, Chris Crandus, Yitzchak Hillel

Gatchalian, Ronald Glynn Jr., James

McDonaugh, Brian MacDonald, Keith

Sheehan, Sharon

Youngberg, Teresa



The following Administrators have announced their intent to retire at the end of the

2024-2025 school year under Board Policy 6100: Voluntary Termination for

Administrators.

GBA GBN GBS

NONE NONE NONE

The following Administrators have announced their intent to retire at the end of the

2025-2026 school year under Board Policy 6100: Voluntary Termination for

Administrators.

GBA GBN GBS

Pearson, Jennifer Finan, John Hall, Dawn

Rylander, Jeffrey


